
Weekly News 
(Last updated on: 2/22/2020) 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
All classes will meet this weekend. 
 
Under influenza and coronavirus situation, in order to ensure the health of parents and students, 
please note the following: 
 

1. In order to avoid potential virus infection caused by crowd gathering, ​tuition ​for elective 
courses will be postponed until further notice. 

2. If there are parents or students who have been traveled back from China recently, 
please follow two-week isolation stipulated by the CDC, and do not come to school. 

3. If there is any symptoms of fever, cough, or runny nose for kids or parents, be sure to 
stay at home. 

4. During the class, parents are requested not to get together and chat to avoid potential 
crowd transmission. 

5. You could find our class schedule and school calendar via these links: 
Class Schedule: ​https://memphischinese.com/classschedule.php 
School Calendar: ​https://memphischinese.com/schoolcalendar.html  

 
Thanks for your continued support! Please let us know should you have any questions. 
 
Thank you! 
GMCS School Admin 
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